
CHURCH COMMISSIONERS FOR THE ISLE OF MAN

NOTICE OF DRAFT PASTORAL SCHEME

PARISH OF ONCHAN 

PARISH OF LONAN AND LAXEY

The Church Commissioners for the Isle of Man give notice that they have prepared a 
draft scheme under the Mission and Pastoral Measure (Isle of Man) 2012 providing 
for the termination of the team ministry in the area of the benefice of Onchan, Lonan
and Laxey.

A copy of the draft scheme has been deposited at Bishop's House, The Falls, 
Tromode, Douglas and may be inspected there during office hours. The draft scheme
and this notice have also been published online at 

https://www.sodorandman.im/legal-notices

Written representations with respect to the draft scheme may be made to the 
Commissioners at the address below not later than 15 September 2023.

Dated 21 July 2023

Colin Kelsey

Secretary to the Commissioners

16 Knock Rushen
Castletown
Isle of Man  
IM9 1TQ


